
Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation experience that delights our customers and promotes a prosperous Missouri. 
      

               Snapshot 
A synopsis of the August 5, 2008 MTFC Meeting 

Summary of Program Activity 
 

� One project was approved for $387,500 million. 
 

� The MTFC now has approximately $18.6 million available to loan. 
 
Partnerships Approved 
 
The MTFC approved a $387,500 million loan to the City of Grandview for the construction of an 
outer road bridge as part of an interchange project at Route 71 and Route 150.  This project is 
vital to the economic growth of the City by greatly increasing the accessibility and commercial 
appeal of the area.     
 
Looking Ahead 
 
The MTFC’s next meeting is scheduled for November 6, 2008.  The deadline for applications is 
September 15, 2008, however, due to the large number of potential applications for this meeting, 
please submit any application as soon as possible. 
 
Did You Know? 

 
Since inception the MTFC has participated in projects that total over $669 million. 
 
Questions?   
 
Call or email the Partnership Group! 
Mendy Sundermeyer  mendy.sundermeyer@modot.mo.gov  314-340-4235 
Jay Moore   jay.moore@modot.mo.gov   573-522-1198 


